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St Bede’s Nursery Newsletter  
11th November 2022 

It was so lovely to catch up with you all at Parents Evening and share all 

the wonderful things your children get up to in Nursery. If you were unable 

to attend and would like to speak to me about your child’s learning please 

let me know and we will arrange a time after school that is convenient. 

We have had another lovely week 

in Nursery. The children have 

been learning about 

Remembrance day we talked 

about why we are bringing 

money into school to buy poppies 

and explained poppies grew in 

the fields and that we buy 

poppies to remember and raise 

money for the soldiers who 

fought in the war for us. We 

watched the following short 

video; 
CBeebies | Poppies animation - 

YouTube 

In RE we have been talking about 

being welcomed into the Church. The 

children shared their Baptism and 

Christening photos with the rest of the 

class. Mum and dad decided to name 

the baby Laura. Our Priest blessed the 

baby in the name of the father, the son 

and the Holy Spirit.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pv_ub7Be7oA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pv_ub7Be7oA

